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Holbaek, 14 December 2017

Major shareholder announcement

In accordance with section 29 of the Danish Securities Trading Act, Sparekassen Sjaelland-Fyn can
state that the company has received the following notice from Sydbank:

"On 14 December 2017 Sydbank has increased its ownership share to 5.2 % of the share capital in

Sparekassen Sjeelland-Fyn. Sydbank consider the acquisition of shareholding in Sparekassen Sjael-
land-Fyn as an entirely financial investment and as a result of long-lasting collaboration™

Kind regards

Lars Petersson Thomas Kullegaard
CEO Chairman

Further information:
Please contact our Press and Management Adviser Jan Lave, tel. +45 40 10 76 44

Investor Relations Manager Jan Justesen
CEO Lars Petersson
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